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Fairy spotting in the garden at Bromley Park Care Home

Our lovely ladies Ellen and Christine enjoyed 'fairy spotting' in our Fairy Garden on Friday 2 August here at Bromley Park

Care Home. The fairy garden is very popular among many of our ladies and gents.

The beautiful enclosed section of our garden is filled with brightly coloured fairy houses, bird houses, decorated plates, fragrant

shrubs, plants and colourful planters.
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